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I am delighted to know that the World Book of Records, London, is
publishing its overseas edition-2021.

Your objective of recognising the potential of talent and capabilities in

world records through international certification is appreciable.

The World Book of Records’ efforts in honouring personalities, places of
outstanding contribution for humanity and universal peace deserve
much praise.

I am sure that your contribution in encburaging and recognising the
talented people throughout the world and awarding them international
certification will go a long way in motivating the potential talents in
varied fields.

In the context, I would like to mention that the city of Hyderabad,
which is the capital of Telangana State, and it is emerging as the hub
of pharmaceutical sector and especially in the area of vaccines

production. Hence it deserves a place in the World Book of Records.

I extend hearty congratulations and appreciation to all those working

relentlessly in bringing out the World Book of Records and its overseas °

\/\/

edition for the year-2021. W/\
e

'\loundararaja

Dr. Tamilisa n



